
King’s College Parents Association Meeting – NOVEMBER 11, 2024

10 people in attendance in-person & online

Agenda:

1. Updates

2. Snack Corner

3. HOGWARTS in Caledon

4. Winter Gala

5. HOGWARTS in Caledon

Updates

Parents’ Association webpage update :

● We are now able to send meeting minutes to the IT provider directly; uploaded within a few days
Student Survey:

● PA to prepare a survey for students to provide us with some feedback of any new items they would like to see at

the school (eg. an additional basketball net, more sleds, etc.). Mr. Hahn will send to students.

Hot Lunch:

● School offering hot lunch one week per month. First week will be November 18-22.

● No hot lunch in December.

Cedar Ridge:

● PA provided some feedback on likes & dislikes (eg. Unhappy with meals; no fruits or vegetables; not

enough free time; would prefer more mixing between grades; nice variety of fun activities)

● School meeting with Cedar Ridge shortly to discuss these concerns for next year’s program

Snack Corner

● Google Doc included on weekly update has made it easier for parents to sign up for opening & closing

assignments, although we are still needing more volunteers to sign up for these tasks

● In order for our Snack Corner to continue, we require volunteers for Fridays, as well as food donations

HOGWARTS in Caledon

● A great success! We raised $6,273.73!! A HUGE thank you to the parents, volunteers, teachers and our

corporate sponsors for your support!

● Next year’s event will be held on Saturday, October 25, 2025

● If you have any activity ideas that you would like to be in charge of and implement, please forward

them directly to Lesley Legg (llegg1219@gmail.com)

Winter Gala

● Cocktails start at 5:30pm; Concert from 6:15-6:45pm; Dinner begins at 7:00

● The PA is donating the cost of a projector for the event

● We will be accepting donations for the Silent Auction and Liquor & Wine Raffle, until 2pm on Friday,

Nov. 22. Please send any donations to the school, attn: Kate Honey

● Volunteers are needed to help set up for the Gala on Friday, Nov. 22 from 2-4pm at the Royal

Ambassador Ballroom

mailto:llegg1219@gmail.com


Upcoming Event (date TBD): Fun Fair!

Next Meeting: Monday, December 16th at 9am, at the school


